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V ICE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE– TANNER SMITH  

  
Our Mission: 

Is to provide a safe and stimulating                 
learning  community for all  students. 

Our Vision: 

Is to empower individuals   to reach 
their greatest  potential as productive  

citizens and lifelong  learners. 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 Last day for Seniors -

 Friday, June 3rd 

 Graduation - Tuesday, June 

7th @ 7PM 

 June 16th- Last day for  

Students  

 June  27th– July 21th   

Summer School 
 

Illinois Valley Cougars, 

Congratulations!  It has been an amazing year at Illinois 
Valley High School. Thank you to all of our students, 
parents, and supportive community members in help-
ing us have a successful school year.  The 2016 Senior 
class has been outstanding and will no doubt continue 
to make us proud with future accomplishments.   

Summer School will be taking place from June 27-July 
21. Classes will run from 8 a.m. -12 p.m. Monday-
Thursday, with the exception of the week of July 4th in 
which classes will run Tuesday-Friday that week.  

Students will be served both Breakfast and Lunch. 

Lastly, we would like to remind everyone to be safe 
over the summer break.  Have fun, enjoy friends and 
family and come back next year ready for an awesome 
year. 

Thank you from the Administration at Illinois Valley 
High School for a wonderful school year and we look 
forward to having an amazing year in the 2016-17 
school year. 

Tanner Smith 

Vice Principal 

Illinois Valley High School 



 

 

COUGAR NEWS!! 

 



 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!! 



 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!! 



 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!! 

If  you plan on playing ANY sport activities next school year, please register 
online. The link is posted below. If  you need assistance or have questions    
contact Heather Merrill in the Main Office. 


